PT.B.D. SHARMA, UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES, ROHTAK
NOTICE

Pursuant to the Advt. No.UHSR/Rectt/01 (closing date 16.07.2021) advertised by Director,
Medical Education & Research, Haryana, it is notified for the information of all concerned
that interviews for the post of Assistant Professor in the Department of Anatomy scheduled
for 19.08.2021 notified on the website on 05.08.2021 are hereby postponed till further

orders due to administrative reasons. Candidates are advised to visit the University website
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www.uhsr.ac.in. regularly for further updates.




